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Thursday, January 15, 2015

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hey there Blue Devils. We are in the process of forming a Blue Group.  What is the Blue Group you ask? It is a student led group whose focus is to create a sense of community and school spirit among our student body by having fun! So if you like to have fun and are looking to get involved come to the Art Room after school on Thursday January 22nd to hear more about it.


Second Semester Scheduling:  Any schedule changes for the 2nd semester must be taken care of no later than Thursday, January 22.  Please stop by the Guidance Office to make an appointment with your counselor.  

 
 NO LUNCH – HALF DAY




 





 

 

